
Help for early years providers: toilet training 
The Department for Education has published new toilet training guidance on the

Help for Early Years Providers website. This will help early years providers
understand how to support babies and young children with toilet training in early

years settings. The guidance also includes links to information and resources on
toilet training in early years settings from ERIC, the children’s bowel and bladder

charity. 

Our last Canterbury EY’s newsletter
Please read this in conjunction with the Early Years Newsletter from Zenia Ford

re the new processes:

We hope that you have been able to attend the workshops to explain SENIF and the new
Support Plan etc. There are still a few available in the coming weeks if you haven’t.

Other useful links/training we have found:

Early Years Specific Down Syndrome Training
CLICK HERE

CLICK HERE

The DFE info on FACEBOOK and a link to the handout for parents on Starting
School.

You click on the link indicated on Facebook to
access them

CLICK HERE

CLICK HERE

https://downsyndromeuk.co.uk/education-professionals/early-years-development-programme/
https://www.facebook.com/educationgovuk
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/ytzsu51rsb2oy9uvxj44x/Early-Years-Central-Training-East-14th-June-2025-Ashford.pdf?rlkey=vjg4kxvzd00kawv4pdz9q0bs7&st=gep75niy&dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/7a2yql3aqrwdabd7so4ia/Early-Years-Newsletter-Term-5-2025.docx?rlkey=v2tjmetebmlk4uqp2jc4nkf7n&st=vzh8rqbt&dl=0


Just to remind you again about the website TINY HAPPY PEOPLE.  

CLICK HERE

The advice section that looks at issues from emotional development, meal times,
toilet training and the impact of screens on children’s emotional & physical

wellbeing to name but a few, are particularly helpful.

Up & Coming events and training:

Our final Early Years SENCo Network celebration meeting at the Parklife Family
Hub In Herne Bay

          On 1st July 10-12 with an UBER raffle & cake
          Bring a resource or book to share that you can’t live without.

Keep an eye on your emails for a reminder in term 6.

For Year R Teacher & Reception SENCos - 
Supporting Year R Children with Complex Needs
On 2nd July from 1-3.30pm @ St Nicholas School

CLICK HERE TO BOOK

Please email: stls@stns.org.uk if you have any questions.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=qb0yoC-o0kaUOv6ZG_T4OjQkk7X3P-FBlY18wMGatg9UMERMQzVVVEc4NEMyM0MwVUFUUU9LMFpPMi4u&route=shorturl


Something Else by
Kathryn Cave & Chris

Riddell

CLICK HERE for Amazon link

This is all about finding where you
belong in the world and it’s ok to

be different.

We have loved working with you and look forward to meeting you again
on the other side 

Sue’s Book corner - her final favourites!

Winne the Witch by
Valerie Thomas s &

Korky Paul

CLICK HERE for Amazon link

This is all about changing the
environment & not the child.

https://amzn.eu/d/9h6Pbjy
https://amzn.eu/d/9h6Pbjy
https://amzn.eu/d/9FV0yCT

